
On Wednesday 18th November the firemen 

from Dunstable Fire Station came to visit 

Year 2. We had a fantastic morning and 

learned lots of things. 

We had fun, but had to remember lots of  

important information to help us to keep 

safe. 



We watched a safety film and learned a 

rhyme to help us remember not to touch 

matches. 

‘Matches, lighters, never touch. They can 

hurt you very much’. 

We learned how to STOP, DROP and ROLL 

if our clothes caught fire. 

Charlie had a competition with one of the 

firemen and he won! 



Piper-Rae was chosen to dress up in the  

protective clothing. We found out what each 

piece of clothing did. We also looked at the 

radio, torch and breathing apparatus. 

Then we went out to look at the fire engine. 

We found out about all the different  

equipment. 



Then we were allowed to sit in the fire  

engine…. AND the most exciting thing was 

being able to squirt the fire hose! 

What a fantastic morning! Now we are all 

off to test our smoke alarms. 


